
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club Minutes 
General Membership Meeting, June 3, 2015 
 
Meeting was called to order in Florida Room  at 2:00 PM by President Rick Sochon.  
Rick then led us in the pledge of allegiance.  
 
Introduce new members    
 
Attendance –    25 
  
Treasurer’s Report -  $ 3,011.00  in the bank.   69 Members   
 
Secretary’s Report – 
Minutes from the last meeting and Board Meeting are posted on the club website 
(sccarc.info under the happenings tab) and posted on the bulletin board in the radio 
room.  
     
Station Manager Report – 
Hurricane season started June 1st . 
New General License pool questions start July 1st. 
FCC says no additional charge for vanity call signs any longer will start soon.  
 
Section Hurricane Drill: 
Drill was held on 5/21/15. 
Rick provided training on ICS forms 214, Activity Log  and ICS 213 General Message 
Forms.  Listen on 146.225 simplex if repeater is down.  Announcements on the hour.  
Fourteen members of the club deployed to 8 covered locations.  SCC is well prepared for 
hurricane communications.  Thanks to all who attended.  
 
July 4 fireworks: 
The radio club will be in charge of parking, crowd control and  traffic.   
CERT will not be involved. 
We typically need about 20 volunteers. 
Rick will send out plan of the day and maps  close to the Fourth.  
 
Bill Adkins – Our next program will be the CEO of South Bay Hospital talking about the 
expansion and new equipment. 
     
Ladies Dinner Announcement. 
Deya said we will go to Bob Evans at 4:30 PM. 
 
Program:  
The Solar System by Flovia Filonia.  


